
 

  

 Learn to Swim News 08/11/23 

 

Halfway through Term 4 2023! 
 
Friday 17th November is the public holiday, Canterbury Anniversary, we will not be 
running lessons on that Friday. We will be running lessons on Saturday 18th November. 

 
 

Week 9 – Summer Water Safety Week  
 

During the week of 4th – 8th December we will be running our summer water safety week 
to help swimmers feel prepared for summer swimming activities. If your swimmer has 
their own lifejacket, please bring it for their lesson this week to practice using water safety 
equipment they will be using all the time. 
 

Week 11 – 2nd Swim School Summer Games 
 

We will host our 2nd year of Swim School Summer Games during Week 11, Monday 
December 18th – Saturday 23rd December. During this week we will carry on with the 
normal LTS lesson schedule while running our Swim School Summer Games to 
introduce swimmers to the competitive fun side of the swimming world. You will have 
the option to opt out of classes and not get charged for that week if you let us know 
before the Monday 4th of December (before week 9’s water safety week).  
 

Shutdown Period and Holiday Swim Lessons 
 

Our Swim School will be closed for the holidays from Monday 25th December 2023 – 
Sunday 7th January 2024. 
 
We will start our holiday swim lessons with Week 1: 8th – 12th January, Week 2: 15th -19th 
January, Week 3: 22nd – 26th January. The start of Term 1 2024 will be Monday 29th January 
2024. We look to have the schedule out during Week 8 of this term. 

 

Updated Terms and Conditions 
 

We have updated our Learn to Swim Terms and Conditions, if you would like to review these please click 
here. Additionally, we are experiencing an increase in dishonoured payments. A friendly reminder our 
Learn to Swim Programme is 100% direct debit. Moving forward our team will be closer focusing on these 
issues and resolutions with our customers to ensure the best possible outcome and allowing our team to 
focus on teaching your Tamariki. 
 
 
 

As always if you have any questions or feedback, please let us know on eanccsr@adc.govt.nz 
Julia and the Swim School Team       

https://www.eanetworkscentre.co.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0026/41498/EANC-LTS-Enrollment-Form-Ts-and-Cs.pdf
mailto:eanccsr@adc.govt.nz

